KING’S PARK
ACADEMY

High Expectations lead to High Achievers

15" February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Our new topic after half term will be *Once Upon a Time”. As part of our learning for this
topic, the children will be learning about lots of traditional tales. During the half term break,

it would be lovely if as families you could share some of these stories.

For our home learning this half term we would like the children to
design their own front cover for a traditional tale of their choice. This
could include characters from the story, a favourite scene from the story, and the title. On
the back is a template that the children can use for their design. We look forward to seeing
the children’s exciting creations for their favourite traditional tales on Tuesday 26" February

2019.
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